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Dear friends,  
   
This last month has gone by so quickly! It's hard to believe that it's May already!  
   
*April was a good month -  I was able to be in several churches, including my very first missions 
conference in Geneva, IL! It was great to be able to meet many new people and to share my burden for 
Sweden with them!  
   
*I have been able to get more meetings on my schedule! Please pray that I can get the last half of July and 
August filled. 
   
*I will be done with my job at Kiddie Kampus June 1st. Please pray with me as I step out in faith that I will 
be able to have a full travel schedule and that support will come in. The Lord is teaching me much, and I am 
excited for the opportunity to grow and trust in Him more and more each day! 
   
* Another prayer request: I have an extra bone on the side of my left foot that has been giving me trouble for 
some time now. I have been to an orthopedic doctor a few times and have tried various things, but the 
problem is persisting. I go back to the doctor this coming Tues. and he will probably be giving me a 
cortisone shot. If that doesn't work, I'll probably be looking at surgery. Please pray that things go well and 
that I can make the right decisions.  
   
So if you know anyone who needs a bone donor... :) Just kidding!  
   
* Please continue to pray for the Petersons. They haven't heard back from the Swedish government yet 
regarding the status of their visas. I'll let you know as soon as I hear something more concerning this 
situation.  
   
* I am also attaching my current itineray. I would appreciate your continued prayers as I travel and present 
my ministry in many different churches.  
   
I truly appreciate your prayers and support! You have been such a great blessing in my life!  
   
    
For Christ Alone,  
Melissa Carlson 
   
Jer. 32:27   
    
   


